
 

Register your job search activities, and keep your benefits 

 
We are contacting you with regards to your job search registration, since you 

have not registered the amount of jobs required. We are disregarding periods 

of illness, holidays, or periods when you have not been registered as 

unemployed with your job center. 

 

As your unemployment insurance fund we need to assure that you have 

applied for 1-2 jobs a week so that it amounts to minimum 6 jobs counting 4 

weeks back, which is why you are now receiving a reminder from us. 

 

We know that this is a difficult time to be searching for a job. Therefore, you 

will get a few extra weeks to update your Joblog. You need to update it  

no later than September 29.  

 

What happens now? 

 

 In 7 days we will check up on your job log again. If you have applied for 

enough jobs, and, thus, fulfill the requirement for receiving benefits, we 

will not contact you again 

 

 If you have not applied for enough jobs, we will write to you again. In 

that case, we have to evaluate whether you are still available for the job 

market, and, thus, eligible for benefits 

 

 If you have found a job, and are about to start work, you need to notify 

your local job center in order to get registered as “på vej i job”. 

 

You do not need to call or write us after reading this letter. You simply need 

to update your Joblog. You do this on jobnet.dk since we are currently 

updating the Joblog at “Mit AKA”. We will then get the information from 

jobnet.dk. 

 

Please read about the requirements and what constitutes valid work-search 

activities. 

 

Kind Regards 

Akademikernes A-kasse  
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